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CHANGE OF NAME OF A JOINT VENTURE COMPANY 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Pan Asian Holdings Limited (the “Company”) wishes 
to announce that FRANKLIN HODGE (ASIA) PTE. LTD., a 50: 50 joint venture company of 
the Company incorporated in Singapore, has changed its name to FRANKLIN HODGE PTE. 
LTD. (“Franklin Hodge”) with effect from 18 September 2014. 
 
The change of name was effected to reflect the expansion of Franklin Hodge’s business to 
Australia, New Zealand, European and the Middle-East markets. The principal businesses of 
Franklin Hodge are manufacturing and trading of engineering products as well as supply and 
installation of storage water tanks for water works applications.   
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
Richard Koh Chye Heng 
Executive Chairman 
18 September 2014 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, 

PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. (the "Sponsor"), for compliance with the relevant rules of 

the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the "SGX-ST"). The Sponsor has not verified the 

contents of this announcement. 

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes 

no responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the 

statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Mark Liew, Managing Director, Corporate Finance, at 20 

Cecil Street #21-02 Equity Plaza, Singapore 049705, telephone (65) 6229 8088. 
 

 


